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 OVER AND UNDER ACROSS OKLAHOMA 

Supplement Newsletter—July 2015 

SEPTEMBER GUILD PROJECT 

September 12, 2015, 10:00 am 

Flag Basket Class 

This class is a fun way to play with color to 

create a specific design. Your finished basket will 

be approximately 5” wide x 12” long and 7 1/2” 

high without the handle. Cost for this class is 

$25.00. To RSVP for this class, send your check 

for $25 to Shirley Hill, 34477 E. 950 Rd, Wellston, 

OK 74881. With the time, effort and cost of dyed 

reed, you will need to prepay to reserve your 

kit. Class registration closes August 15, 2015. 

We are going to try something different at the 

September meeting. Class will start at 10:00 am 

instead of the meeting. Please bring a dish to 

share for lunch.  We will have our regular guild 

meeting while we break for lunch. Then continue 

weaving so we can finish this fabulous basket. 

The regular newsletter will be discussing some 

potential changes to the by-laws. We are 

encouraging members to come to the 

September meeting. We will vote on by-laws 

changes and have officer elections.   

By the way,  August 15 is, also, first registration 

deadline for Weavers Weekend.  Classes are 

filling up, so if you have not registered,  go 

to www.okbasketweaversguild.com to see the 

catalog and get 

your class 

choices in. 

 

 

Positive Tomorrows Special Project 

In September we will be bringing our baskets 
full of kitchen items to the guild meeting. 
This is our service project that we do every 
year. Positive Tomorrow’s runs a private, 
tuition-free elementary school meeting the 
education and social service needs of homeless 
children and their families. Children are 
given school supplies, clothing and personal 
care items. Since we already support Positive 
Tomorrows with our baskets, we thought this 
year we would also support the school by 
bringing extra items. These items are to be 
brought in bags separate from your basket of 
kitchen items. Below is a list of needed 
items. Bring as much as you feel comfortable 
bringing.  

Needed Items 

New shoes for children 

Summer clothes for boys & girls sizes 4-14 

Belts, socks, underwear 

Hand and body lotion (full size bottles) 

Hand soap, Shampoo and Conditioner 

Lice shampoo and spray (Rid Brand) 

Reusable shopping bags, Clorox Wipes 

Bar soap/body wash, Laundry detergent 

Toilet paper, Kleenex, Combs and Hairbrushes 

Feminine hygiene products 

Glue sticks, Pocket folders, Crayons 

Index cards, Colorful construction paper 

 

You can also go on Amazon where Positive 
Tomorrows has a wish list where you can 
purchase items and have them sent directly to 
the school.  

 

Go to www.positivetomorrows.org and click VIEW 
OUR WISH LIST TODAY! Then click AMAZON WISH 
LIST. 

 

Have fun with this. Lets show the Positive 
Tomorrow’s children that we care about them.  

 

Remember to bring these items separate from 
the kitchen baskets. Do not put anything 
perishable in the kitchen baskets. Bring to 
the September meeting and be prepared to weave 
the Flag Basket. See you there.  Special Woven Rim 
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September Guild Meeting - Saturday, September 12 at 10:00 am 

Flag Basket Class 

This class is a fun way to play with color to create a specific design.  Your finished basket will be approximately 5” 

wide x 12” long and 7 1/2” high without the handle.  Cost for this class is $25.00.  To RSVP for this class, send your 

check for $25 to Shirley Hill, 334477 E. 950 Rd, Wellston, OK 74881.  With the time, effort and cost of dyed reed, 

you will need to prepay to reserve your kit.  Class registration closes August 15, 2015. 

We are going to try something different at the September meeting.  Class will start at 10:00 am instead of the 

meeting.  Please bring a dish to share for lunch.  We will have our regular guild meeting while we break for 

lunch.  Then continue weaving so we can finish this fabulous basket. 

The regular newsletter will be discussing some potential changes to the by-laws.  We are encouraging members to 

come to the September meeting.  We will vote on by-laws changes and have officer elections.   

By the way,  August 15 is, also, first registration deadline for Weavers Weekend.  Classes are filling up, so if you 

have not registered,  go to www.okbasketweaversguild.com to see the catalog and get your class choices in. 
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